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September 15, 2021

Honorable Judge KP George
Fort Bend County Judge

301 Jackson Street, Suite 719
Richmond, Texas 77469

Re: Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 195
Request for Sponsorship Letter
Proposed Street Tie-In at FM 359 for Summerview Development
Fort Bend County, Texas
C.I. Job No. 2020-075-501-D5-101

_ 2ar Honorable Judge KP George:

We respectfully request that Fort Bend County consider sponsoring the project referenced
above. The Texas Department of Transportation (“TxDOT”) will only consider a permit for the
street tie-in of Summerview Boulevard at FM 359 if you agree to sponsor the work on behalf of
Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 195 {the “District”). This will provide the
primary point of access for the Summerview development.

We are preparing the street connection permit application to submit to TxDOT for the proposed
Summerview Boulevard Street Tie-in to FM 359. M/1 Homes of Houston, LLC., the developer,
will fund the cost of the construction. There willbe no e  ense to Fort Bend County. The
attached construction plan drawings were prepared in accordance with TxDOT's street tie-in
permit requirements.

Please contact me if you need further information or have any questions.

Sincerely,

ct I+ t i, PE
Project Manager














